
Language Arts:  

The children will be                 
introduced to                           
characteristics special to 
insects and spiders. They 
will also be introduced to 
several examples of insects 
and spiders. We’ll discuss 
the importance of insects 
to nature, as well as their 
appearance and body                        
structure. We will also                       
enjoy songs and stories 
about our creepy crawler 
friends. Lastly, the children 
will continue reviewing the 
entire alphabet. *Please 
bring in any pictures of     
insects or spiders for our 
collage.  

Concept:  

Numbers and bugs will take 
over the classroom! The 
children will count to 100, 
and backwards from 20. For 
our estimating activities, 
the children will be                

focusing on distance. We 
will look like little bugs 
moving around the                  
classroom. The children will 
see all different types of 
insects, and we will use 
them in various activities as 
they join our classroom this 
week. We will also be            
comparing and contrasting              
insects and spiders.  

Motor: Indoors, we will be 
crawling around and                 
flapping our arms like the 
wings of the insect.                   
Outdoors, we’ll be running, 
playing, and jumping with 
our real-life bug friends.  

Craft and Writing: Our 
readiness papers will have 
us writing the letters Aa-
Zz. Look for pictures of 
several bugs to be                        
decorating our classroom 
walls, and crawling their 
way into your homes.  

The PreK Spring               
Music Program is on                
Saturday, June 5. At our 
school, at 10:30AM. Please 
arrive 15 minutes before 
the show, park on Cedar 
Creek Ct., and bring a              
folding chair. Due to space, 
please limit attendance to 
parents only. Let us know if 
your child will not be able 
to attend. 

• Monday, May 3...Our Chick 
Eggs are EGGspected to 
hatch! 

• The week of May 3, we will 
be celebrating Teacher 
Appreciation Week. If you 
choose, please have your 
child color a picture for 
their teacher. 

• Sunday, May 9...Happy 
Mother’s Day to all of the 
wonderful moms at Bobbie 
Noonan’s. Hope you enjoy 
your child’s gift! 

• Monday and Tuesday, May 
10 and 11...Fire Drills 

• END OF THE SCHOOL 
YEAR NOTES…  

• WE WILL BE CLOSED ON 
MEMORIAL DAY,               
MONDAY, MAY 31.  
Spirit/Last Week of 
school is May 31– June 4.  

• The PreK Spring               
Music Program is on              
Saturday, June 5. At our 
school, at 10:30AM. Please 
arrive 15 minutes before 
the show, park on Cedar 
Creek Ct., and bring a 
folding chair. Due to 
space, please limit                 
attendance to parents 

only. Let us know if your 
child will not be able to 
attend. 

• Daycare only the week of 
June 7-11.  

•  Summer Camp begins 
June 14. 

• The fall school year begins 
August 16. 

• Please remember, each 
child must  re-register for 
future sessions. If you are 
unsure if your child is         
registered, or need       
paperwork, please contact 
Tara or Jeanie.  
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Review:  
Letters Aa-Dd  
Numbers 1-4  

Colors Red, blue. 
yellow, green,           
orange, black, 

brown, purple, pink, 
and white 

Shapes Circle, 
square, triangle, 
rectangle, heart, 

and star  
 
 

Have a great week! 
Ms. Tara 

Ms. Elizabeth 
Mrs. Jan 


